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DOLE CONGRATULATES IRS COMMISSIONER ON NEW W-4 FORM 

WASHINGTON -- SENATE REPUBLICAN LEADER BOB DOLE (R-KS.) 
CONGRATULATED IRS COMMISSIONER LAWRENCE GIBBS ON HIS ANNOUNCEMENT OF A NEW, SIMPLIFIED, W-4 TAX WITHHOLDI~G FORM. 

"As the Commissioner knows, I was one of the many who told him that Congress and the American people were not satisfied with 
the first effort at the W-4 form," Dole said. "But he reacted 
quickly to the criticism, and the new form should make it far 
easier for millions of Americans to comply with the new tax law." 

Dole added, "Some taxpayers will have to use the more 
complicated form if they want to make sure they withhold no more than the minimum required. However, the .new form will give 
taxpayers the option of either greater accuracy or simplicity. 
I'm sure that many will opt for the simpler form and a larger refund when they file their tax returns. This was a good 
solution to the problem, and Commissioner Gibbs is to be 
congratulated." 
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